

Mvskoke Language Revitalization Program P.O. Box 580 | Okmulgee, OK 74447 T 918.732.7649

MEMORANDUM

Date: October 16, 2024

To: All MCN Employees

From: Jordan Squire, Project Media/Coordinator

Through: Judy Montiel, Program Manager

Subject: Office Closure

The Mvskoke Language Program will be closed this Friday, October 18, 2024 to attend a staff development with the Culture and Humanities Department.

We will reopen on Monday, October 21st, 2024 at 8:00 AM.

Mvto,

CC:

David Hill, Principal Chief Del Beaver, Second Chief Jeff Fife, Chief of Staff Shane Holuby, Tribal Administrator Patricia Killian, Controller

RaeLynn Butler, Secretary of Culture and Humanities